
The PTA team would like to thank you all for such an incredible first term of events this 2019/2020 academic year. Class reps, teachers, parents and children we all 
came TOGETHER in such a marvellous way...until quite recently with the playground crowd-founding surpassing its target. Simply astonishing!

We are hoping you are all well and enjoying the lovely weather despite the lockdown. 
I wanted to let you know about something very strange happening in our street, the very same community spirit Holly Park school has demonstrated for years 

spilled over into Holly Park Road. It all started with a Whatsapp group of our street being created and this followed…









Thank you to all Teachers, Teaching Assistants, sports coaches, kitchen staff, site 
managers, cleaners and anyone else heading into a school to keep it running so that 

our NHS and carers can take care of the sick and the vulnerable.
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